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   OFFICE OF THE MAYOR 

   Telephone:  (716) 286-4310 

  

  December 6, 2019 

 

 

The City Council 

Niagara Falls, New York 

 

 RE: Extension of Agreement with Niagara County Society for the Prevention of Cruelty 

of Animals (“NSPCA”) on a monthly basis 

 

Council Members: 

 

 The City’s agreement for sheltering services with the NSPCA expires at the end of 

December, 2019.  Discussions have commenced with the NSPCA as concerns a new agreement for 

calendar year 2020 and the cost of those services.  The Executive Director of the NSPCA is in the 

process of putting together a proposal to the City for calendar year 2020.  Until such time as an 

agreement with the NSPCA for calendar year 2020 is in place, it is recommended that the existing 

agreement with the NSPCA be continued on a month to month basis.  Attached hereto is a copy of 

the agreement now in place.  

 

 Will the Council so approve and authorize the Mayor to execute an Extension Agreement 

provided the same as in form satisfactory to the Corporation Counsel 

 

  

  

    Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

    PAUL A. DYSTER 

    Mayor 

 

 


